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Warm weather is on the way! Stop by Rockwood Water today to
get your outdoor conservation kit! Outdoor conservation kits are
free of charge and include:

Rockwood Water also offers Indoor Conservation Kits, a Toilet
Rebate Program and more. Stop by the Rockwood Water office to
pick up conservation items during business hours. For questions
and additional information please email Government Affairs
Coordinator, Nyla Clark at nclark@rwpud.org.

The District’s annual Water Main Flushing Program has begun! It
is important to flush the system to remove sediment from water
mains throughout the District's system. The Water Flushing
Program is part of the District’s on-going water quality and
system maintenance work. 

For updated information on flushing visit rwpud.org/water-
quality/water-flushing-program/
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The Water Quality Report, also called the Consumer Confidence
Report, is published annually by July 1. It will be posted on the
District’s website, and hard copies in English or Spanish will be
available upon request. The webpage version will be translatable into
several languages by clicking on the “translate” button. 

A postcard will arrive in June, with details on how you can obtain a
copy of the report.
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Cascade Well 7 (CW7) startup will be later this spring.
Package 6 (Kirk Park (CW9) wellhouse and Transition Mains (TM))
Construction will begin soon.
Upcoming Projects:
Package 2A: Design for a TM to move water to and from the 141st Pump Station (PS) has begun. Construction to
begin in the fall of 2023.
Package 2B*: Design is completed and will be advertised in late April. This is for a 36" TM from the District office
location to approximately 202nd & Division, to supply finished groundwater to the District's Bella Vista reservoir and
Gresham's Grant Butte reservoir.
Package 3: Design has begun for a 2-4 million gallon per day (MGD) treatment facility, reservoir upgrade and new
wellhouse construction for our NE 141st Avenue site. Construction is scheduled for 2024.
Package 4: Design for Package 4 has begun. Package 4 is a 25-30 MGD treatment facility and PS upgrade, located at
the District office location, on Halsey. Construction will begin in late 2023.
Package 5*: Drilling for a production well (CW6), near Stark & NE 223rd Ave, is nearly complete. Design for a
wellhouse and treatment facility will begin in 2023.

*City of Gresham Managed Project

CASCADE GROUNDWATER ALLIANCE 
PROJECT UPDATES
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Cascade Well 8 (311 NE 141st)
Designs have begun on the water treatment facility,
well house & reservoir improvements. Site
improvement construction (Package 3) is scheduled for
2024.
Package 1 (NE 202nd Avenue, 19601 NE Halsey St, &
Surrounding Area)
Cascade Reservoir 2 (CR2) improvements are
complete. The reservoir will be put online in late April
before the high demands begin for the summer.

Cascade Reservoir 2. Photo taken April 07, 2023
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WATER CONSERVATION TIPS
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Water your lawn in the early morning or at dusk to reduce the amount of water that will
otherwise evaporate when you water in the heat of the day. Less evaporation means less
water needed!
Check your irrigation system once per week in the summer to ensure it’s watering the
proper areas and amounts.

SUMMER TIME OUTDOOR WATERING


